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From the Principal 

Last week we welcomed Mr Lachlan Minns to our school. Mr 
Minns has come from Condobolin and will be at our school from 
time to time doing casual relief.  Thank you to the Primary 
classroom for making him feel very welcome last week when I 
was at the Principals Network Meeting.  

This Friday I will be at Wyalong Public School continuing to work 
on our school plan for 2021-2024. Attached to today's newsletter 
is some fresh survey questions that I would encourage all parents 
to complete to help further shape the school plan. If these could 
come back by Thursday it would be greatly appreciated, as I will 
be using them Friday at Wyalong Public School.  

The Life Education Van (Healthy Harold) will be arriving at our 
school on the 15th March. As it is a valued part of our Physical Development and Health curriculum, there 
will be no cost for students to attend.  

With covid-19 restrictions easing around the state, parents are reminded to stay vigilant in responding to 
cold and flu like symptoms. Anyone with cold and flu like symptoms must not enter the school grounds 
and if your child has been absent due to cold and flu like symptoms they must return a negative covid-19 
test before returning to school.  

Absences should be reported on the 1st day of 
absence by 9:30am, via Class Dojo or phoning 
the front office. If your child is absent for 
consecutive days in a row, please return an 
absence note to school on their first day back 
with a brief explanation of absence.    
 
Jason Hurley  
Principal 

 

Monday, 15th March 

Life Education Van 
 

Tuesday, 30th March 

Cricket Gala Day 



REMINDER: 

Students are to 

bring their hats to 

school. 

Hats are to be worn 

for all 

outdoor 

activities. 



P&C News 
At last weeks meeting a new executive committee was formed:- 

President—Ian Luelf 

Secretary—Candice Davey 

Treasurer— Narelle Cattle 

Canteen Manager—Sarah Anderson 

Congratulations to the new committee and we thank out going 

executives, Andrew Sinca and Simone Hall, for their time and dedication 

to the P&C for the past years of service. 




